City of Jacksonville, Florida
Lenny Curry, Mayor

Environmental Quality Division
Ed Ball Building

214 N. Hogan Street, 5™ Floor
Jacksonville, Florida 32202

ONE CITY. ONE JACKSONVILLE.
August 22, 2022 oLl U 9 2027
William Powell, General Manager FDEP
Cummins, Inc. e

755 Pickettville Road
Jacksonville, FL 322220

Dear Mr. Powell,

The Environmental Quality Division (EQD) has reviewed a Florida Department of Environmental
Protection (FDEP) hazardous waste inspection report for your facility, USEPA ID# FLR000233361. The
FDEP determined that your facility was operating as a Very Small Quantity Generator (VSQG).

City of Jacksonville Ordinance Code Section 123.102 establishes a Hazardous Waste Annual Verification

Fee for hazardous waste generators in Duval County. The Hazardous Waste Annual Verification Fee for a
VSQG is $305.00.

Facilities subject to this fee typically receive invoices during January of each year. However, the fee is
based on the City of Jacksonville’s fiscal year of October 1 through September 30. Any facility generating
hazardous waste for any portion of the fiscal year is responsible for full payment of the fee.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (904) 255-7137.

¢ Kaka s

Jean E. Richards, C.H.M.M.
Environmental Programs Manager

cc: Bonnie Bradshaw, FDEP, 8800 Baymeadows Way W, Ste 100, Jacksonville, FL 32256




